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This was the 3rd week of CARP members going out to witness on campuses. While they keep up with 

their own school work, 7 CARP members managed to handle 10 appointments with guests to study 

Divine Principle just in the matter of three days. The temperature was over 100 degrees but the members 

never complained and demonstrated their love for Heavenly Parent and True Parents. 

 

On Thursday, they held the very first in-person event Tribe Talk at UNLV Student Union building. With 

everyone's devotion, 11 new guests came and enjoyed conversations centering on the Principle. 6 CARP 

graduates came to support the event, which really created a great atmosphere. 

 

 


